
 

COMMUNITY BOARD MEMBERS REPORT 

Report to Community Board:  Te Hiku 

Members Name:    Bill Subritzky      

Subdivision:  Whatuwhiwhi/Awanui  

Date     19 September 2021 

 

REPORT 

1)  Meetings/Functions: 

11/08/2021  Meeting Kaingaroa ratepayers 

14/08/2021 Attended Dalmation Alley opening and blessing 

24/08/2021  Online Te Hiku board meeting 

24/08/2021 Online discussion Chris Galbraith,  Far North Holdings, Kaitaia Airport 

15/09/2021  Awanui community centre AGM 

18/09/2021 Request from Rangiputa Ratepayers for funding to repair northern 

beach access ramp 

18/09/2021 Confirmation of renewed Memorandum of Agreement (MOA), between 

FNDC and Awanui Progressive and Ratepayers in relation to the 

management  of Unahi wharf. 

 APR INC 2021 accounts to be presented to Te Hiku Board as per MOA 

2)  Issues: 

Community Halls and rate payer groups - trying to contact other groups in my ward 

especially those south of State Highway 10. 

Awanui township and Unahi Wharf - all work ceased due to COVID-19. Concrete 

wharf decking for Unahi Wharf should arrive in week 20-26/9/21. 

Rangiputa Car Park - request funds to repair northern beach access ramp. This is 

urgent to cope with expected Labour Weekend traffic. The damage was caused by the 

recent heavy rainfall. We have a local contractor who has worked on this ramp before. 

3)  Resource Consents: 0 

 

4)  Request for Service: 0    


